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1. Open your
mouth


“Open your mouth!”



 



“No!!”



 



“I say, open your mouth, Sin!”



 



“Hell, no!!!”



 



“No?? Then open your legs!”



 



I feel the guy’s hands roughly pulling my knees open, so I blindly
kick in all directions, as I can't see.



 



I do get him eventually with my foot: when I am mad, I am very
dangerous. And trust me, I am very mad!



 



Some black elastic shit is covering my head, I think, it's a filthy
piece of someone's pantyhose. Like when you rip them apart and fold
in several layers.



 



And I’m wearing that since I was caught by surprise, handcuffed and
thrown into a van.



 



Once the first layer came over my face, I could still see through.
But then it got folded in more layers, and all got dark. I can
breathe through, but it stinks. 



 



When the drive was over, my kidnapper walked me into some building,
holding on the elbow. There were almost no stairs. Then he pushed
me down backwards. I fell. Luckily not on the floor as there stood
a chair. Why not just to say, "sit down"?



 



Then he rolled my blinder up, from the chin to my nose, to free the
lips. I can breathe straight through my mouth now, but I can't see.
It must also be darker here than outside.



 



Then comes the sound of a belt and a zipper being opened, and I
smell a sweaty goat. You know what I mean.



 



I like sucking cocks. It's a great exercise for the face muscles,
better than any face yoga. And gentle frictions on my palate arouse
my uterus. When I don't have a real dick to blow, I suck on my
dildos. But a human unwashed cock is a "no-go"!



 



My molester keeps nagging and gets kicked again. I think, this time
I got him into the balls. Bingo!



 



Cursing me like the last whore, that jerk catches my right foot and
locks it with shackles to the chair.



 



I keep fighting with my left foot, when suddenly he bends over my
shoulder from behind, grabs between my thighs on the thong and rips
it off.



 



Shortly before the textile breaks, it cuts deeply into my lady
holes. I can’t hold a sudden scream. I can yell, but I try to keep
my lips closed as there's a dick aiming in there. I am also saving
my energy for later.



 



Speaking of dicks, the next thing I feel is that it's pushing
against my shoulder. My captor remains behind me and goes with his
hands over my breasts.



 



I quickly turn my face and bite his arm, as hard as I can!



 



I would have rather bitten on his cock, if it didn't stink and if I
could reach it.



 



The sleeve of his shirt smoothens the sharpness of my teeth, but
still, he groans from pain and lowers his arm to underneath my
chin, catching my throat in the triangle of his inner elbow. He is
choking me.
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